MIDLAND HIGH SCHOOL DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS MONDAY NOVEMBER 28, 2022

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Senior Photos are due to the yearbook staff by December 1. Send your pictures to 2023chemicybkseniors@gmail.com. Stop by room 325 or see Editor Chloe DePierro with any questions.

There are currently over 150 overdue library books. Please either renew or return them to Ms. McKee in the Media Center as soon as possible.

Attention NHS Members: This is a reminder that the NHS fall induction ceremony will be held on Tuesday, November 29th at 2:30 in the media center. Attendance is required for all members.

Seniors: The Midland Area Community Foundation has 250 scholarships worth over \$800,000 available to you! You can apply on the Midland Area Community Foundation's website. Hurry! the deadline is January 15th.

Lights, camera, action! Are you interested in creating short films, videos and more? Atom Studios will be meeting every Tuesday from 2:30-4:00 in room 340. Any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Francisco

Positive Thinking ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Embrace Positivity: Focusing on the positive doesn't mean that you are denying your reality or avoiding anything negative. It means that you are grounding yourself in a positive framework so that you can work through the negative things you encounter.

Embracing positive thinking builds you up to solve your own problems and find your own solutions. Instead of watching life happen and feeling that everything is unfair, you learn to make changes and take a new path. Life is hard, but hard doesn't mean impossible. Positivity is a mindset... "Yes, I can do this!"

SPORTS ACTIVITIES

There are no sports activities today.